
Hello: 

 
I need you to take a minute to see the Owner's and Property Manager's 

point of view.  If you do not make it possible to give 90 day no cause 
evictions, you will force us to give 30 day with cause evictions.  This will give 

the Tenants less time to find a new place to live.  
 

If you tie our hands when trying to protect the property, then I will 
personally advise the Owners to sell the properties and there will be fewer 

rentals available for the growing rental market.  Are you ready to support 
more homeless in Oregon? 

 
 

Best Regards, 

 
Suzanne McClellan 
AshBea Property Management LLC 

P.O. Box 12843 Salem OR 97301 
503-302-2634 

suzanne.ashbeapm@gmail.com 
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